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The American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP) Committee on PediatricEmergency Medicine would appreciate 

receiving your input regarding the attached draft policy statement.  

 

Review this document for content only.  Medical editors will address grammar and style issues at a later stage.   

 

This document has not been approved by the AAP Board of Directors and is not considered AAP policy.  

This document is currently under embargo. If you choose to share this document with other members of your 

organization to gain the benefit of additional expertise, please remember that secondary reviewers also (a) must 

honor the embargo and (b) should return their comments to you or your organizational designee for incorporation 

into a single review response. Secondary reviewers should not return comments directly to the author of the 

document.  

 
Please indicate below which type of feedback you are providing. Comments should either by included 1) under 

each applicable section below, referencing the original document using line numbers, or 2) in the original 

document and returned to stellez@aap.org using track changes. 

 
  I have general comments/concerns (Includes feedback on the usefulness, feasibility, or relevance of the 

statement; cite specific evidence to support evidence-based changes to content, when possible.)  

 

 I have significant wording suggestions (provided by line number or via track changes) 

 

 I have significant concerns as described below 

 

 I have reviewed the document and have no significant concerns. 

 

 I would like to discuss my concerns (Please contact me) 
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comments regarding the document being reviewed to this individual, as well.   
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